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INCIDENT REPORT 

 

Beadell Resources Limited (“Beadell” or “the Company”) informs that an employee of a contractor 
has died from injuries he received in an accident near the Duckhead operation, in Brazil. The man and 
a workmate were working on assembling a radio communication mast, south of the Beadell mining 
concession, which was intended to provide upgraded radio communications to the area. 

The other employee of the contractor was transported by aircraft to a hospital in nearby Macapa and is 
in a stable condition. 

Mining operations are due to recommence at Duckhead on Wednesday 5 March. Mining and milling 
operations at Tucano have continued as normal. 

Beadell has informed all relevant authorities, will assist with investigations into the accident and is 
providing assistance, including counselling services, to family, friends and affected employees. 

Beadell’s Managing Director, Peter Bowler said “This is a tragic accident and our thoughts and prayers 
are with the family and loved ones of the men at this time.” 
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